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Golf Update  
May 13th 

  

After the introduction of public play as well as the further 

opening of the driving range on Friday, May 8th, I am 

pleased to report that protocols and social distancing 

measures were fully abided by. Since opening day back 

on April 17th, continuous putting was initially promoted to 

ensure proper social distancing, but interestingly one 

positive by-product has been the much improved speed 

of play with rounds averaging 4 hours or less, 

appreciating this approach is different than the normal 

method of play. We would like to thank you for your 

cooperation and hope this has increased your overall 

enjoyment in the process. Given this very positive result, 

we will continue to strongly encourage and promote 

continuous putting to the benefit of all. 
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Golf Shop 

Opening Hours 

 

May 13-17th 5:30am 

May 18- 31st 5:00am 

   

*1 hour prior to 

1st teetime* 

 



 Chipping greens will be re-opened for use to a 

maximum of 6 people. Chipping balls will be 

provided. 

 If you are a couple, family, or reside in the same 

household you will be permitted to ride in a power 

cart together. Social distancing once you are 

outside the cart will still be in full effect. 

   

 Member League Play 

  

I would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank our 

Ladies Club Captain Lynne Godfrey and Senior Club 

Captain Bill Harvey for their support and understanding as 

we are trying to return to some form of normalcy. Its 

been agreed to resume league activities for Senior Men’s, 

Ladies Club and Men’s Night effective Monday, June 29th.  

 

Tee-Time Booking 

  

14 DAY ADVANCE BOOKING WILL RESUME 

EFFECTIVE MONDAY, JUNE 15th, ALLOWING TEE 

TIMES BOOKING FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 22ND 

THROUGH JUNE 29TH. 

   

 Tee-Time Cancellation 

  

Over the last week we’ve experienced more instances of 

no shows, reduction of players in group without notice & 

last-minute cancellations. It is every member’s 

responsibility to notify the Golf Shop of tee 
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time cancellations/changes and provide all members the 

opportunity to access tee times. With high demands 

persisting still in trying to accommodate members, we ask 

that you respectfully give us 72-hour advance notice of 

any changes. When booking, you must provide all 

participants names either online or by contacting the golf 

shop directly. For THGC to deliver the best possible 

service to all members, it is paramount that the golf shop 

teammates and first tee attendants know who is playing 

in each tee time. We will continue to monitor this 

situation closely moving forward and reserve the right to 

contact any members who may fail to notify THGC of any 

changes.  

 

Member Packages 

 

Please be reminded, if you have not picked up your 

membership package (especially corporate members), 

please stop by the Golf Shop before your next round to 

pick it up. 

 

 

Stay Safe & Healthy! 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Gilles Dufort  

Executive Professional/General Manager 

The Harvest Golf Club LTD. 

   

     

 


